Orientating a diverse population:  where should the focus lie?
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Julia, Nicky and Patrice have been actively involved in the planning, facilitating and evaluating of QUT’s orientation program. 
The presenters will focus briefly on three areas of the orientation program at QUT with focus on the program’s responses to the issue of diversity of student needs.
-       early computing and learning skills  development for a range of student groups 

-       transition issues for school leavers, non-school leavers and all groupings within
-       student feedback  are student needs actually being met?

The presentation and discussion will focus on the most efficient and innovative strategies that can be employed to orientate an increasingly diverse student group with a wide range of diverse needs.  The presenters are keen to share experiences with other conference participants engaged in orientation program planning and will engage participants in a discussion which will be guided by the following questions.

o       What are effective ways of meeting the early needs of a diverse student population in the face of diminishing resources?  

o       With the checklist of orientation needs getting longer each year, what should our focus be?  
o       Does efficiency mean separate orientation for defined groups or integrated orientation of the entire student population  or is there another alternative?
o       How are complex  social trends effecting the focus of orientation?
o       Is orientation a finite process?
o       How can we measure the effectiveness of the orientation process?
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